MINUTES

OF THE

MAINE PRINCIPALS' ASSOCIATION

PROFESSIONAL DIVISION NOMINATING COMMITTEE

APRIL 4, 2011

A meeting of the MPA Professional Division Nominating Committee was held on Monday, April 4, 20101.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Marty Bouchard, Ronald Cote, Deborah Howard, Barbara Jordan, Deb McAfee, Donald Reiter, John Sawyer, and Jamie Weggler.

<u>MEMBERS ABSENT:</u> Mike Hammer, Thomas Jandreau, Chris L'Abbe, Bruce Lindberg, Thomas Soule, Robert Strong, and Althea Walker.

STAFF PRESENT: Richard Durost.

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order.

ORIENTATION: Mr. Durost described the charge to the committee and reviewed the process as well as the nomination notebook.

ELECTION OF CHAIR: Following a brief introduction, it was MOVED (Sawyer) SECONDED (Reiter) and VOTED UNANIMOUSLY to elect Marty Bouchard as chair.

NOMINATIONS: The following nominations were made for the 2011-2012 school year:

President -

Lloyd Crocker, Loranger Middle School

President-elect -

Dianne Helprin, Pemetic Elementary School

Curriculum & Instruction -

Dan Cohnstaedt, Calais Middle/High School Michelle McClellan, Walton School

Legislative -

E. Jane Smith, Woodland Elementary School Robert Stevens, York High School

Minutes of the MPA
Professional Nominating Committee
April 4, 2011

New Administrator Induction and Mentoring -

Jane Fahey, Paris Elementary School Amy Peterson-Roper, Ellsworth Elementary Middle/High School Chris Record, Gorham High School

Professional Management -

Beverly Coursey, Ocean Avenue School Christine Cunningham, Katahdin Elementary School Suanne Giorgetti, Benton Elementary School Nick Ithomitis, Camden Hills Regional High School John Keane, Leonard Middle School Michael Poulin, Dirigo High School Donald Reiter, Waterville

ADJOURNMENT: Being no further business before the committee, the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Richard A. Durost Executive Director

/pmn wddata\nominate\profmin.doc